
Extract from the minutes of the City Executive Board held on 
4
th
 July 2012 

 

11. INTRODUCTION OF ALTERNATIVELY FUELLED VEHICLES TO THE 

COUNCIL FLEET 

 
The Head of Direct Services submitted a report (previously circulated, now 
appended). 
 
Resolved to:- 
 
(1) Approve the use of more electrically driven vehicles in the council’s 

vehicle fleet, where viable and cost effective; 
 
(2) RECOMMEND Council to include the additional budget highlighted in 

paragraph 9 in the Council’s capital programme, funded from the savings 
in running expenses over the life of the asset (as shown in Table 3 of the 
report) as part of the spend to save initiative. 
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